Meadowcrest Homeowners Association
Annual Meeting February 16th, 2021

I. Call to Order:  7:34 Motioned by C. Galer, 2nd A. Warren
II. Roll Call
	Board Members Present: C. Galer, A. Warren, M. So, T. Rainey, T. Hanna, A. Peters
	Homeowners Present: Jeff Kaminski, Jamie Holzhauser, Kamila Jaworka, Tom Costello, Andy Dawidowicz, Pat Oles
III. Open Forum
	No new business brought forth from Homeowners
IV. Presentation of Reports
a. Treasurer’s Report
a. For 2021 so far 50 homes have paid dues already
b. 17 homes have paid through our new forum Zell, not using Paypal this year
c. A. Warren shared proposed 2021 Budget
d. C. Galer motion to approve 2021 Budget, 2nd by T. Rainey
e. Budget approved, no votes against
b. Landscape Report
a. Received 2 bids this year
b. Have not received a bid from McClusky but do not plan to use them again this year
c. Planning to use Nitany Landscaping for this year based on the bid
d. C. Galer motion to approve Nitany Landscaping for 2021, 2nd by A. Warren
c. Community Events Report
a. Easter Egg Hunt:  Planning to forego the Easter Party this year and do egg hunt in the front yards again for the neighborhood children.
b. In lieu of the block party in 2020 we had Joey’s Food Truck come for a quick stop to eat and say hello.
c. Planning for a full Block Party in 2021 if possible.  Will be Saturday August 14th. 
V. Old Business
a. Front landscaping around the sign / retention area
a. Looking into thinning the tall grass around the sign and adding flowers this year
b. We will be mulching this year.  C. Galer will be getting a proposal from the landscaping company after the snow melts and we can asses how much is needed.
b. Repainting of the sign
a. A. Warren has done some touch ups that has kept the sign looking updated.  Should be set for a few more years still before needing any full repainting.
c. Decorating around sign
a. Will continue to do holiday decorations around the sign
d. Rear detention area
a. C. Galer received and update on the retention pond the week after this meeting.  Notes added below:
i. The Village of Homer Glen have been working with one of the adjacent property owners to address the drainage issues in Meadowcrest.  They have revised some preliminary layouts and have resubmitted them.  They are in the process of reviewing these concepts with their engineer and will be following up with the Village as soon as they can.
VI. New Business
	No New Business 
VII. Adjourn:  A. Warren motion to adjourn 7:54, 2nd C. Galer
